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March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We apologise for the delay in sending this letter out to you however we are excited to inform you that we 

are now able to host the second part of our own Speed Apprenticeship Day. The aim of this event is to 

provide our Year 8 students with insight into the world of apprenticeships and the various career 

opportunities available. 

During the event, we will have guest speakers from Herts Fire and Rescue and AECOM, who will share 

valuable information about their respective careers and the apprenticeship opportunities within their 

organisations. The sessions will last for an hour, and students will attend in their form groups. It is 

important to note that all other lessons for other students will continue as normal. A timetable will be 

shared with students in due course. 

Unfortunately BAM Construction were unable to make the new event date which is disappointing, 

however please be rest assured that the students will be seeing BAM Construction in Year 9 for the Insight 

into Industry Day so will certainly not miss out.  

Due to logistics, we had to divide the event across two days and I am pleased to say that Forms 8LI, 8LP, 

8MT and 8PA will now be involved on Monday 13th May 2024. 

We believe that this event will provide valuable exposure to the world of apprenticeships and provide 

students with information about possible future careers. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

Careers@marlborough.herts.sch.uk 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs N Golds 

Personal Development Lead and Careers Coordinator  
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